November 2016

Percentages of runs and man-hours thru November 14, 2016- see attached schedule

Fire Dept. Business

I have received a resignation letter from Bryson Waller which | have accepted as he is currently enlisted with the
United States Air Force and is currently at basic training in Texas.

We have received our stop/slow signs and will be putting them into service.

CERT Business
No new business to report

Public Comment-

Respectfully submitted

Sean Adams, Fire Chief



